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This bill repeals the requirement that persons who provide veterans benefits appeal services disclose in 

advertisements for their services that veterans are entitled to free appeal services offered by county 

veteran service officers.  A person who provides veterans benefits appeal services is under a continuing 

obligation to make this disclosure, in writing, to prospective clients.  This law was enacted in 2017. 


